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From: Larry Hobbs
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: River Ridge Subdivision
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 3:42:24 PM


Much of the area to be developed is in the conservation easement that Suncadia advertises and 
is so proud of.  I understand that they were able to back out of that obligation but making it 
legal doesn’t make it right for our county or local residents.  Part of Suncadia’s original plan 
acceptance was predicated on them having that conservation easement.  Please respond to this 
email so that we citizens can maintain some faith in our county government.  Thank you, 
Larry Hobbs  


Larry Hobbs
larry@inlandwhale.com


Rabbi Zusya shortly before his death: "In the world to come I shall not be asked, 'Why 
were you not Moses?'  I shall be asked, 'Why were you not Zusya?' "
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